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Start:  6:15PM    End:  6:35pm 
 
 
12 for voting 
Additional Funds have been deposited into accountability fund. 

- Mrs. Duarte would like to earmark $5000 for ELO (Extended Learning Opportunity) 
Camps. 

- Accountability fund has a beginning total of $10,650 
- $325 for cost of Science Night in April 
- $3000 was used for Fall ELO Camps 

o Mrs. Hedlund asked why these funds are not being used for LAFS books for 3rd 
grade.  

o Mrs. Duarte clarified that 3rd grade does have them but they are just not 
consumable. 

- Vote taken for SAC to earmark $5000 for ELO Camps. 
 Heike Tetzner motioned 
 Michelle Gilbert 2nd 
 100% approved 

- Margie Hedlund reported that PTA will likely not be funding AR next year. 
 

- Motion to close meeting  
 Frances Parish motioned 
 Diane Southwood-Smith 2nd 
 100% Approved 


